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3rd December 2021 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 10th December 2021 
 
To get ourselves into the festive spirit, we would like to hold a Christmas jumper day on Friday 10th 
December.  As this coincides with the Save the Children Campaign we would invite children to make a 
donation if they wish in return for wearing their Christmas jumpers to school.  Any donations can be 
handed to the class teacher at registration. 
 
Children are invited to wear Christmas jumpers instead of their school cardigans and jumpers on this 
day.  All other uniform should be worn as normal.  This event is not compulsory, so if your child does not 
wish to wear a Christmas jumper, they do not have to. 
 
The staff and I all look forward to celebrating the run up to Christmas with the children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kevin Bellinger 
Headteacher           
 
 
 
 
 



 


